Announcements

Monday April 22, 2024

A Day
Good Morning, Arrowhead High School!

Arrowhead is now accepting applications for Peers4Peers. Peers4Peers is
a club built by Arrowhead students and designed to support fellow
students. If you care about helping others in your school, please

apply. Applications are available on the Peers4Peers website. They are
due on Tuesday, April 30th.

Happy Earth Day!

If you signed up to receive a free succulent plant, they can be picked up
today. Thank you for supporting Earth Club and our planet!



